
Food an& Drug Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

August 

Peter R. Miller DVM, MS 
Equi Aid Products, Inc 
1717 West Knudsen Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85027-1307 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

17, 2001 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to reconsider its 
decision for the ANADA Suitability Petition for a Generic Oral Ivermectin 
was received by this office on 08/16/01. It was assigned docket number 
OOP-1486/PRC 1 and it was filed on 08/16/01. Please refer to this docket 
number in future correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

$ennie C. Butler 
&Dockets Management Branch 


